
 
 
 
 
June 20, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
On behalf of the Weber Middle School Peer Leadership Club and the Rock 
Can Roll organization, we would like to thank you for your generous 
donation to our “Rock Can Roll Raffle”.  
 
We were able to collect more than 350 cans of food from our Weber 
students which helped to fill the shelves of a local food pantry in Port 
Washington.  Your donation of a raffle prize helped to make this a fun and 
exciting event for our school. 
 
Once again, thank you for your generosity and your community spirit. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Traci Nickola 
 
 
Harriette Gold 
Peer Leadership Club Advisors 


